
From: Chad Bala
To: Jeremy Johnston
Cc: Pat Deneen
Subject: Palomino Division 2 final plat date extension
Date: Tuesday, April 09, 2019 8:36:45 AM

Thanks for the phone call this morning.
Since we didn’t get the revised drawing from our surveying to meet yesterdays date please extend the final approval
date out to May 7th, with the revised drawings due in on April 23rd.

Thanks Jeremy

Chad

mailto:bala.ce@gmail.com
mailto:jeremy.johnston@co.kittitas.wa.us
mailto:pat@patrickdeneen.com

